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Huge thanks to everyone over the last 5 years who have contributed to the 
successful running of the bar. We couldn't have done it without you. The area 
now remains closed whilst it undergoes some minor works and a deep clean ready
 for new tenants by Season 2023/24. On 1 July 2023, the board will be at the club for the
monthly meeting and doing some work removing club equipment and stock from the bar/cafe.
Members are welcome to come and join in. From 10:00 am. 

Closed for Winter

Upcoming Events
Chiton Rocks SLSC AGM
Saturday 12th August

4:00pm 

Chiton Rocks Surf Life Saving CLub Inc. Est. 1957

SLSSA Awards of Excellence Presentation Night

Chiton was proud to have three finalists in this year's AOE night. This is an honour and testament

to their dedication and contribution to surf lifesaving and Chiton Rocks in particular.
Congratulations to Barrie Paynter and Lucas Garlik for making the finals you made us very proud
to see Chiton's name up on the big screen. Nick Davies, Hugh Mahoney, Lucas Garlik and William
Piper-Bamber were congratulated and presented with 
awards for achieving over 150 hours in 2022/23 
season, each presented with a fancy-schmancy drink 
bottle. Our big winner of the night was William 
Piper-Bamber won the Surf Lifesaver of the Year in 
South Australia award. The Association was very
impressed with William reading to the room his long 
and detailed list of achievements over the last 12 
months. Congratulations to Mark Bamber and Suzanne
for introducing Will to surf lifesaving 6 years ago. Quite 
an achievement in such a short time. Well Done William. 

Expressions of Interest - Cafe lease
From Monday 19 June Harcourts are advertising the cafe lease for a 4

week period. A sub-committee will then review all the submissions
short list the best options. These will then be presented back to the

BOM for final decision at the August Meeting. If any member is
approached for information about the cafe, please refer them on to

Grant Threadgold at Harcourts Hayborough. Thanks.




